

St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia VOM 1A3 (604) 796-9181 www.stanthonyagassiz.ca email: st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life.

June 19, 2022

Pastor: Fr. Dennis O. Flores

dflores@rcav.org

Deacon: Jamie Meskas

jamiemeskas@gmail.com

Administrative Assistant: Beccie Bokenfohr

st.anthonys@shaw.ca (604) 796-9181

Sunday Mass Times: Saturday Mass of Anticipation (5 pm)

Sunday: 9 am and 11 am

Weekday Mass Times: Monday, Wednesday, Thursday,

Friday & Saturday - 9 am; Tuesday - 7 pm

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 20 minutes prior to Mass Adoration of Blessed Sacrament: All Fridays Holy Hour

9:30 am to 10:30 am

Confession: 20 minutes prior to Mass or by appointment

Rosary begins 30 minutes prior to Mass

mosary begins so minutes prior to mass				
Saturday	June 18	9 am	Kim Duncan	
		5 pm	Ann Struys	
Sunday	June 19	10:30 am	+Duncan Piriy	
		11:30 am	Corpus Christi Procession	
Monday	June 20	9 am	Doris Rusnak	
Tuesday	June 21	9 am	St. Anthony's Parish	
Wednesday	June 22	9 am	Cancelled	
Thursday	June 23	9 am	Cancelled	
Friday	June 24	9 am	Cancelled	
Saturday	June 25	9 am	Cancelled	
Saturday	June 18	5 pm	St. Anthony's Parish	

Last Sunday Collections

Envelope	\$1492.00
Loose	\$196.35
Other	\$705.00
Total	\$2393.35

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our

Parish family: Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph and Jeanette Watson, Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel, Joan Vowles, Stella Hildebrandt, Adriana Striker, Ellen Thompson, Paul McKenzie,

Marilyn Struys, Kolt Klassen, Doris Rusnak, Marianne Bickle, Ursula Snow

Please pray for the most recently deceased:

Stewardship Reflection June 19, 2022 – Feast of Corpus Christi

"They all ate and were satisfied. And when the leftover fragments were picked up, they filled twelve wicker baskets." Luke 9:17

The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that when you share what you have, even if it doesn't seem like that much, miracles can happen! Do not think that your gift is too small or insignificant! Each of us has a role in God's plan; you just need to place your trust in the Lord. Nothing is impossible with God. You may be the answer to someone else's prayer.

The Corpus Christi Procession will take place immediately following the Mass this Sunday Morning.

Important Notice

Sunday Mass Times for

June 19 and 26

There will only be one Mass at 10:30 am to accommodate the replacement priests who will be here to serve while Fr. Dennis is away. Thank you for your flexibility and understanding



A huge thank you to everyone who helped out with making the Feast Day Dinner such a success last Sunday!

A special note of thanks to Metro Huculak and his team in the kitchen for serving up such a wonderful dinner! What a lovely treat for all of us who were there.

Happy 30th Anniversary of Ordination to Fr. Dennis!!!!

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our Pastor, Fr. Dennis on this landmark!

He is in Compostela right now, and will return on June 28th to our parish.

Thank you Fr. Wilson for being with us this past week! You have been a true blessing to all of us, and we are grateful that you were able to be with us during Fr. Dennis' time away to celebrate his 30th Anniversary of Ordination! Come Again!

Archbishop Miller's Pro-Life Sunday Message 2022

Pro-Life Sunday is Sunday, June 19. "As Catholics we are called to protect all human life: unborn life in the womb, the lives of the elderly, and the lives of the vulnerable in our society. Pro-Life Sunday is an opportunity for us to support those on the front lines of this all-important work. Your generous gifts are a tangible means of advancing the Pro-Life cause through organizations in our community that fight for the dignity of each and every person at every stage of the precious gift of life." Read Archbishop Miller's full message at rcav.org.



Please be generous to Project Advance.

Our Annual Appeal ensures and strengthens the Church's mission and outreach. As always, once the Archdiocesan goal for our parish is met, all additional funds raised will be directed back to our parish projects. Our goal this year is \$8400.

Support for Displaced Ukrainians Settling in the Lower Mainland

Please help Holy Eucharist Ukrainian Catholic Cathedral settle displaced Ukrainians in the Lower Mainland. They are in dire need of the following:

- Accommodations for 2 to 3 months, preferably with a family, since most arrivals consist of women with their children (contact: <u>refu-</u> gees@rcav.org)
 - Cash donations
- Grocery store gift cards
- Compass cards for bus rides
- Used computers / laptops
- Used cell phones / SIM cards

Arrange to drop off donations at the nearest Ukrainian Catholic Church or contact: uahelp.ca.